Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing a Letter of Agreement
(LOA) between HCDD and Houston Public Works (HPW) for the
Cambridge Park Village and Ramblewood Neighborhood Drainage
and Paving Improvements Project. An allocation of $6,075,790.00 in
Community Development Block Grant Mitigation (CDBG-MIT) funds
will be used for drainage and paving improvements within the park that
will provide new storm sewers, construction of a dry bottom detention
pond, and other improvements in low-to-moderate-income areas 1o
create resiliency in the neighborhoods by reducing downstream flood
risks while continuing to serve the community at large.

Cambridge Park Village Neighborhood Drainage and Paving
Improvement Project

This project is generally bounded by bounded by Nitida Street on the
west, Tidewater Drive on the south, HPD facility on the north, and the
Ramblewood neighborhood to the east.

Ramblewood Neighborhood Drainage and Paving Improvement Project
This project is generally bounded by west end of Lotus Street and extends
east to Buxley Street then continues north to the end of Buxley Street.
In addition, includes Woodmont Drive and Avonelle Lane, Woodmont
Drive and Grantmoor Lane, and atf the west end of Brookston Street.

The total cost of the projects is estimated to be approximately
$Glo,3?ré,146.00 of which $6,075,790.00 will be funded from the CDBG-MIT
rant.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on these proposed items.
The thirty-day period extends from Monday, May 20, 2024, through
Thursday, June 20, 2024. Upon completion of the 30-day public comment
period, HCDD will take this item to City Council. For additional
information on this item, contact Kenneth Brown at (832) 469-5834.
Written comments can be submitted by email to Kenneth.Brown3@
houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant
relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 1.
For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process, please
access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.himl
and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information
about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s website at

www.houstontx.gov/housing.




